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Bryant, Kenneth

From: Caracappa, Peter F. [caracp3@rpi.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 5:58 PM
To: Diaz, Marilyn
Subject: Consideration of Special Nuclear Materials License - Docket 70-7025

Dear Ms. Diaz, 
 
RPI is requesting that the license application for Docket 70-7025 be reviewed, but that the final issuance of the license 
be held to a future date.  The funding to perform the transfer of fuel and the experiments covered under this license 
application is currently in doubt do to the budget sequester.  By delaying the issuance of the license, RPI and NRC are 
saved the administrative burden of executing the license conditions when no material is in possession and no work is 
being done.  RPI will inform you in writing at such time that the necessary funding is assured.  Meanwhile, if there are 
any addition questions or requests for additional information regarding the application, please forward them to me and 
we will respond. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Peter F. Caracappa, Ph.D., CHP 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Lecturer, Nuclear Engineering 
NES 1-19 
Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute 
110 8th Street 
Troy, NY 12180-3590 
(518)276-2212 (p)  (518)276-4832 (f) 
 


